
Application to Convert Station License to Next Gen 
KGHD-LD, Las Vegas, Nevada, ID (Fac ID 67963) 

On-Air Public Notice Waiver Request 
 

At the time that the station CP was being built out, the station was silent. As 
such, on-air notices could not be aired to advise viewers of the coming 
transition. After consultation with Evan Morris of the FCC’s Media Bureau 
about the inability to provide prior on-air notices, the following notice is being 
broadcast daily up Station KHYZ(FM) (which serves the Las Vegas, Nevada 
Market) beginning on January 10, 2022, as well as on a scroll broadcast on 
Station KGHD-LD: 
 

On January 10, 2022 low power television station KGHD-LD began 
broadcasting from Las Vegas, NV.  To watch KGHD-LD you will 
need an over the air receiver capable of turning the ATSC 3.0 next 
generation television broadcast standard.  Information available at 
FCC.gov.  

 

The notice will be broadcast at least 30 days. 

In light of the fact that the station was silent and that Obidia Porras followed the 
suggestion of the FCC staff to broadcast notice on local media of the forthcoming 
conversion to 3.0, Obidia Porras respectfully requests a waiver of the obligation to 
air prior notices on the station of the transition on KGHD-LD the ASTC 3.0 
facility. 
 


